
 

Police Report – April 
 

Crime statistics for 
Serious Acquisitive 

Crime offences. 

 
 

Glenfield 

 
 

LFE Kirby Muxloe 

    

Theft of Motor Vehicle 1 2 0 

Theft from Motor Vehicle 13 3 0 

Burglary dwelling 4 2 0 

Burglary OTD 7 1 1 

Bike Theft 0 1 1 

Robbery 0 0 1 

    

Total 25 9 3 

 
Positive Outcomes from Crime  

 
The robbery occurred on Sunday 20

th
 April on Hinckley Road, which was a business 

vehicle that was driven from the scene and left on Beggars Lane near to Mallard Way.  
Arrests have been made and enquiries continue.  If you have any information in relation 
to this please call the police on Tel:101. 
 
A suspect has been identified for two thefts from stores and attempts to locate the 
individual are underway with another person arrested and charged for another unrelated 
theft from a store offence. 
 
One person was arrested for theft of a motor vehicle in Glenfield and issued with a 
caution. 
 
Suspects have been identified and enquiries are continuing in relation to the theft of some 
garden plants that have been an issue in Glenfield last year.  Please keep an eye out 
overnight for any suspicious activity and report it to the police immediately. 
 
There was an incident of road rage on the A50 in Glenfield where a person has been 
arrested and charged with a Public Order offence. 
 

Emerging Crime Trends 
 
Burglary other than dwellings in Glenfield have mostly been targeting bicycles.  If you 
have bicycles in your sheds or garage please lock them up as well as locking the 
shed/garage itself.  It is advised that you get alarms fitted to your outbuildings to increase 
the security of them.  Lawn mowers and other garden equipment have also been 
targeted. 
 
We have not taken any reports of theft of vehicle parts in April, however, Satellite 
Navigation Systems and other items left on show in vehicles have been targeted.  You 
can prevent yourself being a victim of this type of crime by simply removing all items from 
your vehicle when you go inside your address. 
 
 
 

Tel:101


 

ASB 

 
There have been some issues with people playing golf around the Pavilion in Leicester 
Forest East.  Individuals have been identified and spoken to by police in relation to this 
matter and patrols to ensure that no further issues at the location arise. 
 
We have taken reports of vehicles parking up on the car park of Millennium Green and 
taking drugs.  We have conducted patrols and attended incidents called in by local 
residents and spoken with the vehicle occupants, however, so far no evidence of drug 
taking has been found by the Police over the last month. 
 
A male has been reported to be begging around One Stop in Kirby Muxloe.  know this 
individual and are making efforts to locate him to speak with him. 
 
The Premier Store on Forest House Lane in Leicester Forest East is having some issues 
with youths acting anti socially around the location.  The beat team have identified 
several individuals who have been advised and the location is now subject to an 
operation which will see officers visit more frequently in an attempt to deal with any 
antisocial behavior occurring at the location. 
 
Residents of Lancelot Close in Leicester Forest East have complained about people 
knocking on their doors and windows and then running away.  The local beat team are 
currently attempting to locate suspects so that they can be dealt with. 

 
Issues highlighted to police over the month 

 
There have been two separate incidents around Faire Road and on Kirby Road in 
Glenfield of a male exposing himself.  No suspects have been identified at this time. 
 
 

Warrants Executed  
 

A drugs warrant was executed in Leicester Forest East where a cannabis factory was 
located.  One person was arrested and charged with production of cannabis with another 

person from the address being charged with possession. 

 
Beat Initiatives 

 
The beat team have been working through a variety of tactics to combat theft from 
vehicles and burglaries as a part of the Problem Solving Plans. 
We are in the process of sending out letters to the owners of vehicle types that have been 
targeted in relation to hub caps.  The beat team will be available on Saturday 17

th
 May on 

Wheatfield Close in Glenfield to come to for crime prevention advice and will have lots of 
information leaflets and crime prevention items to show to members of the public.  Please 
come and speak to us between 1000 hours and 1700 hours.  We will be near the junction 
of Wheatfield Close and Utah Close. 

 
Street Surgery  

 
There was a street surgery on Saturday 5

th
 April on Tournament Road in Glenfield. 

There was also a street surgery on Cherry Tree Avenue on Sunday 4
th
 May  


